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I am waiting once again in the hope that you will make the decision to stop this proposed
Aquind Interconnector project.

There are no benefits other than financial to a few nearsighted individuals.

Please consider the future of our children and the planet and put a stop to this abhorrent
scheme now. With all the talk of Climited Change and the upcoming COP26 Conference,
please set an example and demonstrate that actions speak louder than words.

STOP AQUIND

Thank you

Robert Milner
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